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RCSD Hosting First-Ever Esports Tournament for Elementary Students 

Who: 
Students from Roberto Clemente School No. 8, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. School No. 9, and Charles Carroll 
School No. 46

What: 
E-sports tournament 

When:
Saturday, March 23, 2024, 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.  

Where:
Charles Carroll School No. 46
250 Newcastle Road
Rochester, NY 14610

Details:
The Rochester City School District will be hosting its first-ever Esports tournament for elementary students on 
Saturday, March 23, 2024.  Students from Roberto Clemente School No. 8, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. School 
No. 9, and Charles Carroll School No. 46 will be participating in a Mario Kart tournament. After some prelimi-
nary rounds, scores will be tallied, and the top two teams per school will advance to a championship round.  

In February, students from five secondary schools participated in a Rocket League tournament at Great Lakes 
Gaming in Rochester.  Rocket League is a sport-based video game featuring a soccer game with cars based 
on teamwork and outmaneuvering opponents. 

The District also has a Girls Who Game Club, made up of students from East Upper School, Edison Career 
and Technology High School, Mary McLeod Bethune School No. 45, and Montessori Academy School No. 53.  
The RCSD Girls Who Game Club has already received prestigious honors since its inception in 2021.  The 
team placed first in North America for its work toward a United Nations Sustainability and Development goal of 
affordable and clean energy and gender equality.  
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ROC City Players Perform The Wiz

Who:
Students in the Rochester City School District 

What:
Performance of The Wiz

When:
Friday, April 4, 2025, 7:30 p.m. 
Saturday, April 5, 2025, 3:30 and 7:30 p.m. 
Sunday, April 6, 2025, 3:30 p.m.

Where:
Padilla High School at the Franklin Campus
950 Norton Street
Rochester, NY 14621

Details:
Students from 13 RCSD schools are bringing The Wiz to life in a fully student-driven production this weekend. From acting 
and singing to set design, lighting, and sound, these talented performers in grades 7 – 12 are running the show, literally.  

Adding to the excitement, this marks the first time an RCSD band will perform live “in the pit” to accompany the produc-
tion.  The band is comprised of RCSD staff and student musicians.  

Founded in 2017, ROC City Players is the District’s premier student theatre group, co-founded by former RCSD Director 
of Arts Dominic Pickard, District Musical Director Taylor Johnson, and Eric Williamson.  Johnson, a music teacher at John 
James Audubon School No. 33, and Williamson, a music teacher at The Children’s School of Rochester School No. 15, 
continue to lead the program.  

Previous productions by the ROC City Players include Beauty and the Beast, Shrek, Newsies Jr., and Mary Poppins Jr.
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